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Page 2 WAUSAU AREA MONTESSORI CHARTER SCHOOL 

March 20 Governance Council Meeting, 5:30 pm 

March 21 Musical Rehearsals, 3:30 - 4:30 pm, - All Cast 

March 22 Parent Teacher Conferences, 4:00 - 7:00 pm 

March 23 EARLY RELEASE - Students done at 11:15 am 

March 23 Parent Teacher Conferences, 12:00 - 3:00 pm 

March 26-30 NO SCHOOL - Spring Break 

April 2 School Resumes 

April 4 Musical Rehearsals, 3:30 - 4:30 pm, - All Cast 

April 10 Vision & Hearing Screening 

April 11 K-1 to School Forest 

April 11 Musical Rehearsals, 3:30 - 4:30 pm, - All Cast 

April 12 Parent Connect Meeting, 2:00 pm 

  

Please check  the website 
for the most current calendar 
of events. If there are any 
changes, they will be made 
there first! 

If your student is going to be 
absent, late or has to leave 
early, please call Ms. Kris at 
715-261-0795 or email her at 
kbusch@wausauschools.org. 
Teachers donôt always have a 
chance to give her updates. 

Message Board  

Calendar  

School attendance is very      
important.  Refer to the WAMCS 
Family Handbook on our     
website for detailed information 
about our attendance policy  

Pictures for Yearbook  

If you have any pictures 

from the various events you 

have attended this school 

year, please email them to 

Mrs. Channel or Ms. Busch 

to possibly be used in our 

2017-2018 yearbook!  

A reminder to all parents: You're invited to our next  
Governance Council Meeting 

Tuesday, March 20th from 5:30-7 in Room 240  
Hope to see you there! 

Physical Education News from Mr. Zielinski.  This 
link is updated monthly, so check back often to 
see whatôs happening in PE class. 

https://drive.google.com/open?id=19n8rdyQFV5Z7RsAAUm7-PbM4Vc_-DPoYYmDq4Kzzxt0


Message Board  

Vision & Hearing Screening  

Marathon County Health Department will be here on Tuesday, April 10 to do Vision and   

Hearing Screening for K-5th grades. If you DO NOT want your child to be screened, please let 

Ms. Kris know by emailing kbusch@wausauschools.org or call the office at 715-261-0795.  

We are also looking for one or two parent volunteers to help out with the screening - from 

about 8:45 am until noon or so. Thank you! 

New for this year, STEM Academies! On the WSD website, choose the Parent tab,                     

Summer Learning 2018, 4K -Grade 5, and Academy Programs  



2018 ï 2019 Open Enrollment  

  

The open enrollment application period for the 2018-
19 school year is from February 5 ï April 30, 2018. 

  

 The application period closes at 4:00 p.m. on 

April 30, 2018.    

Late applications will not be accepted for any       
reason. 

For more information click here 

 Parents may apply at:  http://dpi.wi.gov/oe starting  
February 5, 2018 

Summer Learning 2018  

Flyers were sent home with students for the 
summer learning options with the Wausau 
School District. You can register online or via 
the Wausau School District webpage. 

http://www.wausauschools.org/departments__
_programs/summer_learning_2018 

Spring Student-Guide  Conferences are scheduled for      
Thursday, March 22 from 4:00 - 7:00 pm and Friday, March 23 
from 12:00 - 3:00 pm. There is early release for students on 
March 23 at 11:15 am. 

 

Please click the link below to access our scheduling 

site:https://ptcfast.com/schools/Wausau_Area_Montessori_Charter_School The link is also available 
on our website under Families. 

If you did not utilize the website to schedule your childôs fall conferences, you will be asked to create a 
login ID and password with the website and must provide a working email address prior to signing up 
for conferences. You will then receive directions via an email from PTCFast.com on scheduling a   
conference with a specific teacher. If you do not have internet access, please contact the main office at 
715-261-0795 or your childôs teacher. 

Volunteers Needed! 
 

This upcoming spring, all 4/5/6 grade students will be participating in 

a Track and Field unit in PE class.  Students will be preparing for our 

school Track meet held May 7th, from 1:00 - 3:00 at the Horace Mann 

Track.  To help our meet be a success, we need several parent volunteers to help run each 

event area.  We will need people to measure at each field event, and help time the running 

events.  If you are interested in helping please contact Mr. Zielinski.  Please email at 

jzielins@wausauschools.org . 
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Safety and security are high priorities at WAMCS.   Please help our drop off/pick up area run 

smoothly and quickly. For the benefit of every student and staff member on our shared     

campus, we would like to review our morning and afternoon procedures.   

¶ Drive slowly through the drop -off/pick -up zone and follow the staff membersõ            

directives.  

¶ Drive up as far as possible before dropping off the student.  

¶ Be prepared for a quick drop -off. Please have all conversations finished before dropping 

off and have items ready.  

¶ If more time is needed for drop -off/pick -up or you need to enter the building, please 

park in the parking lot and proceed to the sidewalk.  

Morning  

Students should be dropped off at the curb area in front of our playground, when our two 

staff members are ready to receive them at 7:45am.   All students should be exiting the      

vehicle onto the sidewalk, to avoid moving traffic.   

If you would like to walk your child to the playground, you will need to park your car.   

We will line up at 8:05am.  All students will be in the building at 8:10am.  If you arrive after 

this time, you need to enter the building through the front doors of Horace Mann to receive a 

tardy slip.  

Afternoon  

Several parents arrive early to pick up our students.  We are asking that you do not park in   

between the Horace Mann buses, as this becomes a safety issue for the middle school         

students.  Please wait patiently until the buses have exited the parking lot before pulling     

forward to wait for your child.  

We have a òclosed playgroundó during pick-up from 3:15pm -3:30pm.  It allows the afternoon 

duty staff to safely monitor students during this time.  

All students should be entering the vehicle from the sidewalk, 

to avoid moving traffic.  If you would like to walk to the play-

ground to pick up your child, you will need to park your car.  No 

students will be permitted to walk across the parking lot to 

meet their parents.  

***As a reminder, NO UNATTENDED VEHICLES IN THE 

DROP OFF/PICK UP LANE***  

Safety & Security  



Ms. Robinôs Room 


